May 1, 2010
Dear Quartermaster: Dist #

In order to have your deceased members listed in the Colorado Veteran for “TAPS”, we are requesting you
to submit the deceased members of your Post.

The new year will start May 1, 2009. These names will be listed in next years Joint Memorial Book at State
Convention.

Please send your deceased names on a regular basis.

This is the only way to submit names of deceased for “TAPS”.

Please print or type the name so that they are not misspelled.

Thank you,

VFW Department Headquarters
1400 Carr Street

Lakewood, CO 80214




